
Dear committee member,
   Please support HB 3244. Raising limits of Oregon Film Incentive money to attract more film production here in Oregon will help 
more living wage jobs right here in Oregon. I have worked in the film and stage industry since 2001 exclusively here in Oregon. I 
have always maintained a decent living including outstanding health insurance. I work as a propmaker in film industry and our 
department spends large amounts of money for building materials sourced through local businesses.
    -Curt Mathewson, Milwaukie 


